
FOCUS GROUP, ACRC Enhanced Respite 

Slavic Participants Needed  

February 13, 2020, 10:00 a.m., till 12:00 noon  

Sierra Conference Room—ACRC Harvard Street  

2241 Harvard Street, Suite 100, Sacramento CA, 95815 

Alta California Regional Center has received grant funds from the Department of 

Developmental Services for 2018-19 grant year.  The purpose of the funds is to find 

innovative and creative ways to provide respite services to our culturally and lin-

guistically diverse populations.  To accomplish this, ACRC would like the feedback 

of Slavic caregivers on how respite services could be made responsive to their fam-

ily’s needs.  We need your participation.  Please consider joining us.   Please let 

your service coordinator know of your interest to participate, or call Helen Neri at 

916-978-6621 or email at hneri@altaregional.org.   For Russian/Ukrainian lan-

guages, call Oksana Stasyuk at 530-669-5229 or email at ostasyuk@altaregaiongl.org  

Alta California Regional Center  

* We will provide transportation and childcare services if needed and requested.  

Please let your service coordinator know if you need any of this service.   


